
Planning application comment was submitted on the 26 February 2025 11:48 AM

The following is a comment on application P250158/F by Heather Magness

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: We would like to register our comments of objection to the proposed planning application.

The terraced housing shown on the planning application drawings, features a window in the end wall of the first
building at second floor height. This overlooks the gardens of some Kings Acre Road properties, a feature which
does not occur at present in other site buildings that are standing; therefore breaching any privacy of these
gardens.

We would also like to raise concerns over the potential residents occupying the new dwellings. Will this be in
keeping with to current sites age profile etc. As we would have concerns over any noise pollution. 

We trust that the above objections will be considered for the reasons given and look forward to receiving a
response from the relevant department.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Heather

Last name: Magness

Address: 113 Kings Acre Road, Hereford, HR4 0RQ  

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: See above.

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=250158

Form reference: FS-Case-690924020


